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Access Upcoming Events at our Website

By Jeffrey Romine

Interested in an RLI session?
Check out our website at rlihoa.org for "Upcoming Training" opportunities.

Click here to go directly to the home page.

Introduction to our New Bulletin

Welcome to our new Bulletin. The leadership of Heart of America Division is striving to stay
connected with RLI Districts in Zones 30 & 31. This Bulletin provides an opportunity for you to share
information about the success of your RLI program. We will strive to distribute it quarterly with
supplemental distributions to announce important events. Read More

The 2021-2022 Year is Now History

By Jeffrey Romine

PaulBucurel, from D6820, Central Mississippi E-Club, and outgoing
Chair of the Heart of America Division of RLI, reflects back on his last
year and term in office as Chair. “When I accepted the position of Chair-
Elect in early 2018, I had little idea of what would follow!” said Paul. As
Paul looked forward to serving as Chair, it was his intention to build on
the good work of the RLI – HOA leaders before him. Then, as he
prepared to assume leadership as Chairman in mid-2020, the world in
general and the RLI and Rotary arena was turned upside down, as
Clubs, Districts, and RLI Programs struggled to develop an effective
reaction to the Covid Pandemic.

Read More

http://rlihoa.org/
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We start a new year! What is ahead? from new Chair Tom
Greene

Tom Greene, the new RLI-HOA Chair, convened his first Board
Meeting on July 12. Tom is a member of the Rotary Club of Florence,
Alabama, in District 6860. Tom has been involved with Rotary for 23
years, and in the last 15 years has been involved in RLI. Tom has
assumed the reigns for guiding RLI HOA into the future and calls for
all RLI leaders within the Heart of America Division to become more
engaged in making RLI and Rotary stronger. Read More

Two Members of the RLI-HOA Board receive
international recognition!

In the Rotary year just completed, two members of the RLI-HOA division were recognized in a very
special way. Pam Stewart and Tom Greene each received the Service Above Self award during an
international recognition ceremony held at ... Read More
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